
By forcing to disclose commissions on bonds it will kill the liquidity the same way TRACE has 
moved the liquidity away into non-TRACE issues. Bonds are primarily an institutional 
market, the firms & clients would much rather have a liquid market than to limit their 
broker's commission for facilitating the trade, 
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